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I do not support the state keeping our kicker refund. 

We’ve paid our taxes and if we’ve paid too much, it should be refunded to us for 

many reasons, two of which are that our tax dollars are already misspent, 

mismanaged, and inflation is over the top and people are hurting financially and that 

kicker refund could help out so many families. Leave it to our state to try and keep 

what is not theirs. 

If I budget someone’s finances and the expenses come in less than expected, I don’t 

get to keep that money! 

Return the kicker refund to those whom it belongs to! 


